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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Tracy Weslosky speaks with
Dr. Rahul Kushwah, Co-Founder and COO of Predictmedix Inc. (CSE:
PMED | OTCQB: PMEDF), about their infectious disease screening
technology  and  remote  patient  monitoring  platform,  Mobile
Wellbeing.

In this InvestorIntel interview, which may also be viewed on
YouTube (click here to subscribe to the InvestorIntel Channel),
Dr.  Kushwah  talked  about  the  successful  North  American
deployment  of  Predictmedix’s  infectious  disease  screening
technology at Flow Water in Aurora, Ontario. Dr. Kushwah went on
to provide an update on their Mobile Wellbeing platform. “It is
in telehealth and telemedicine business, but it does more than
that.” He continued, “It does something which is referred to as
remote patient monitoring.” Dr. Kushwah added that Predictmedix
is targeting clinical trials and long-term care markets with its
Mobile Wellbeing platform. FDA now has very strong guidance
which is promoting remote patient monitoring and that brings
Predictmedix’s technology to the forefront.

In  the  interview  Dr.  Kushwah  also  said  that  Accenture,  a
multinational professional services company and a Fortune Global
500 company, recently wrote about how Predictmedix is innovating
to help with the current COVID-19 pandemic (click here to read
the article). “It should indicate to shareholders that not only
our technology is disruptive but we are clearly in a market
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segment which is not only ballooning right now but is going to
be huge as time goes by.” Dr. Kushwah commented. To watch the
full interview, click here

About Predictmedix

Predictmedix develops AI technologies focused on areas which
include screening for impairment, infectious disease and mental
health, and a remote patient monitoring/telehealth platform, all
of  which  play  a  vital  role  in  health  and  safety.  Their
technologies are timely to assist with the current pandemic, as
well as having lasting utility that goes beyond the current
crisis, extending into workplace health, safety and compliance.

To learn more about Predictmedix Inc., click here

Disclaimer:  Predictmedix  Inc.  is  an  advertorial  member  of
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